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Introduction: 
 
 The school is known to be a unique institution run by the Provincial Government of  
Isabela which offers programs and services in promotion of the educational development and 
social welfare of the children with hearing-impairment for the past few decades. Hence, the 
school continuous  to sincerly uphold its mission/vision by providing quality educational 
services to its clients in all levels. Wherein the school is directly supervised by the Provincial 
Social Welfare and Development Office while it is provisionally adopted by the San Mariano 
SPED Center and Quezon National High School. 
 
 As of this month of June 2018, we were able to accommodate 90 enrollees from Kinder 
to Grade 6 for the Elementary Level and Grade 7 – Grade 10 for the Junior High School Level. 
Wherein, fourteen (14) of them are from other provinces.  

 
Number of students Per  Grade Level: 

ELEMENTARY 
 KINDER ---------  17 
 GRADE-I ---------  6 
 GRADE-II ---------  4 
 GRADE-III ---------  4 
 GRADE-IV ---------  6 
 GRADE-V ---------  7 
 GRADE-VI ---------  5 

TOTAL  ---------  49 
 

JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
 GRADE-VII ---------  7 
 GRADE-VIII ---------  10 
 GRADE-IX ---------  10 
 GRADE-X ---------  14 
 TOTAL  ---------  41 
 
 
   



Number of Students coming form other provinces: 
 
 Cagayan ---------- --  10 

 Grade 7 ----   3 

 Grade 8 ----   1 

 Grade 9 ----   3 

 Grade 10 ---  3 
 

Ifugao  -------------    1 

 Grade 2 ----   1 
 

Kalinga -------------     1 

 Grade 5 ----   1 
 

Mt. Province -------------      2 

 Kinder   ----    1 

 Grade 1 ----    1 
_____________________________________ 
Total   --------------      14 
 
FACILITIES: 
 
With regards to the facilities, there are only 13 double deck beds available at Boys’ 
Dormitory and the same number of beds at Girls’ Dormitory which supposedly 
accommodate 26 students for male and 26 for female, however, as of the moment, the 
children in both dorms share the beds at night while we are working out to provide 
additional of at least 6-double deck beds for both dorms. 
 
Since the number of students increased from 68 (previous school year) to 90 officially 
enrolled for this school year, there is a need for us to provide additional of at least 16 
arm-chairs, for the mean time, the children share a table and the others use 
monoblocks during their clases. 
 
ACTIVITIES: 
 

 At the specific date of June 8, 2018, we were able to conduct the First General 
Assembly Meeting facilitated by the undersigned and Mrs. Gina Rivero-
Assistant Head Provincial Social Welfare and Development Office, Province of 
Isabela. 

 

 There is a conduct of sign language training for the parents every Friday at noon 
before they fetch their children home and it is officially started on June 22, 2018. 

 

 For the academic activities, classes were immediately proceeded after the 
orientation of the childen wherein regular classes for both Elementary and 
Junior High School were strictly served base on the class schedules provided for 
this School Year.  
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